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I	support	producers	of	solar	electricity	being	paid	a	fair	price	for	the	electricity	
they	feed	into	the	grid.	In	my	view	the	fair	price	is	an	an	amount	per	KWh	that	is	
in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.		Photovoltaic	generation	of	
electricity	is	one	of	the	most	effective	modes	of	energy	generation	in	terms	of	
costs	to	the	environment	through	pollution.	
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